
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BACK AT IT! 

I’m so excited that we’re back at it this week! The staff is really looking forward to starting back up and 
getting back to work! This is a great show and we cannot wait to perfect it! Please continue to encourage 
and supp ort your child through the next 4 weeks! 
 
 

Upcoming Schedule 
Thursday, October 7 – Rehearsal 6PM – 9PM 
 

Wednesday, October 13 – Rehearsal 4PM – 7PM 

Thursday, October 14 – Rehearsal 4PM – 7PM (THIS IS A CHANGE) 

Friday, October 15 – Home Football Game 

Saturday, October 16 – Victor Competition 

 

*We plan to add a night of practice – Wednesday, October 27 4PM-7PM 

 
 

Victor Competition – A look ahead 
Saturday, October 16 
 
 11:30AM - All meet for practice  *Students taking the PSAT’s this morning can arrive 
 2:15PM - Stop for snack/load buses to practice when finished (eat before arriving!) 
 2:40PM - Chaperone Meeting by gym doors 
 3:00PM - Leave for Victor 
 5:50PM - Arrive, eat dinner 
 8:21PM - PERFORM! 
 12:15AM - Arrive back in Jamestown 
 
Pre-Sale Tickets – Pre-sale tickets are available for $7! Look for Traci before or after practices! PLEASE 
PLAN TO ATTEND! I know it’s a far drive but the kids really need your support after being off for so long! 
  

NYSFBC Championship Update 
The NYSFBC and the Carrier Dome have officially given the GO for Championships! That means moving 

forward with our trip plans. J 

 

*We will be leaving the morning of 10/31 for Syracuse. We will stop for a practice along the way, eat, dress 

and be ready to perform at 8:50PM. 

  

  

JHS Band Notes 
Jamestown High School Band 

October 5, 2021 

We’re 
back!! 



*We will be staying in a hotel for this trip. In order to keep our kids as safe as possible there will only be 2 

students per room.  

*We will have our breakfast banquet on November 1st before heading back to Jamestown. We should 

arrive in town at 5:00PM. The banquet is for students, staff and chaperones only. 

*Spectators WILL be allowed in the Dome for this event, no restrictions. 

 

Many more details to follow!  

 

Room Sign Ups – THURSDAY 
Students will sign up for a room Thursday. One student can sign up both people in the room. JHS students 
will sign up during the school day; 8th graders can sign up before practice that night if they aren’t already 
signed up. Remember, 2 students per room. 
 

Spectator Bus 
We will be offering a spectator bus to Championships on Sunday, October 31st!  This is open to any friends 
and family who would like to go to the show! The coach bus will take you up and drop you off right at the 
door (no worrying about parking in downtown Syracuse!) then pick you up after our class is done. The bus 
will leave at approximately 2:30PM, arrive around 7:00PM. Our class begins at 7:45PM and ends around 
10:00PM. The bus will leave after the retreat, around 10:30PM, and return at approximately 2:30AM.   
 

For those who have never traveled to Championships before, parking near the Carrier Dome is very tough 
and expensive (usually $20+ to park). Taking the spectator bus is a great option for those unfamiliar with 
downtown Syracuse or those who don’t want to deal with planning the day. 
 

The cost will be announced soon, but will be around $50 a person. This does NOT include admission. 
 

Call/text Traci Stevenson if you’re interested in reserving seats 499-2661. The bus holds about 50 people. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STAY HEALTHY, EVERYONE! 
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